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This, the fifth edition of Acta Studentium, is respectfully
dedicated to

F. E, Cooper, B. A.

Head of Business and Commerce Department
Advisor to Literary Society
Assistant Director of Band and Orchestra

Charter Member of the Staff

Message from the Niagara District High School Board

The past year has been a busy one for the Board and the various Com -
mittees. Construction of the vocational section has now been completed
and all rooms are in use.

The Board is proud of this achievement, and find that things are fall-
ing into line with the new system.

There is still some construction to be done to alleviate the congestion
in the physical education departments, but this will be completed for the
opening of school in September.

The staff is steadily increasing and three new members will be added
this coming year.,

Itistobe hoped that all will take full advantage of the facilities now
at their disposal, to obtain a better education.

Best wishes for the success of the yearly publication of Acta Studentium.
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Sincerely,

W. J. Hunter, Chairman.




